
 

Fundraising for Ugandan Orphans 

 

Dear Parent/Carers 

As part of our Global School Alliance we are now paired with a school in China and 

one in Uganda. This has enabled us to add global perspective to our curriculum, 

provide wider experiences for our children and achieve the Bronze Global School 

Award. 

 

As part of the global citizen work and developing social responsibility within our 

school we would like to do some fund raising for an orphanage that is next to our 

twinned school in Uganda. The orphanage is for children aged 6 years to 15 years of 

age.  

 

The children there love to play sports but unfortunately balls and sports wear is 

something they do not have. 

 

Over the next couple of months, we will be doing various fund-raising events in order 

to purchase footballs, volleyballs, basket balls and sports kit that we can send out to 

the children. Updates on the events to follow.  

  

We know many of our children love sports. So, if you or your child have any footballs, 

football kit, football boots etc that you feel you could donate to this worthy cause 

please send them in.  

 

                             
 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs C.A. Smith 

(Head of School) 


